
 

 

 

 

 

 

Freedom of Information request 
 
Date request received: 05 February 2016 
Date of response: 18 February 2016 
LSB reference: 20160205-01 
 
Request: 
 

 Did the Legal Services Board pay for a NLA (Newspaper Licensing Agency) or CLA 

(Copyright Licensing Agency) media license in 2013-2014? 

 If so, how much did the Legal Services Board pay for the licenses in 2013-2014 

(please provide the figures separately)?  

 Did the Legal Services Board pay for other media licenses in 2013-2014? Please list 

any other media licenses the council subscribed to and how much was paid for them 

in 2013-2014. 

Response: 
 
I write in response to your email of 5 February in which you request information about the 

amounts that the LSB paid in the 2013/14 financial year for media licenses. Your enquiry has 

been considered in accordance with the provisions of the Freedom of Information Act 2000. 

I can confirm that the LSB holds this information. In 2013/14, for the purpose of procuring 

medial licenses, the LSB paid: 

 £370.80 to the National Licensing Agency, and 

 £538.80 to the Copyright Licensing Authority. 
 

The LSB did not pay for any other media licenses in that year. 

If you are dissatisfied with our response to your request for information, you have the right to 
ask for an internal review or to submit a complaint (see LSB’s Freedom of information – 
Complaints procedure: 
http://www.legalservicesboard.org.uk/can_we_help/lsb_policies_procedures/freedom_of_info
rmation/index.htm. 
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